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Scholar’s Bowl is a great way to test knowledge on a broad range of subjects including core subjects, fine 

arts, current events, and even foreign languages.  

 

Christina Rowland, Scholar’s Bowl coach, says this year has been slower than in the past for a couple of 

reasons.  

 

“We graduated a lot of seniors last year, so this is a really young team. I think that in combination with 

the pandemic, is resulting in a slower year,” Christina Rowland said. “Not as many meets to go to 

because people can’t host them.”  

 

Just like every other school related activity, Scholars Bowl is taking all the recommended precautions.  

 

“Every meet requires all the same restrictions our school has as well as everyone is reducing the size of 

the people coming to the meet, how many teams can come. They are taking temperatures. You don’t 

feel unsafe for a minute while you’re at these Scholar Bowl meets,” Rowland said. “They have done 

everything they need to do. A meet that we went to last year that had 24 teams, this year had 8. 

Everybody wears a mask when they come to practice in the mornings. Everything we do at school, we do 

in practice.”  

 

Rowland says this year has been less stressful than past years and is thankful for the calm in the midst of 

all the chaos that this year has brought so far.  


